
Vacancy: Head of Business Support

Would you like to work for a high profile organisation leading and inspiring
the teams providing business support services to the AAIB’s investigations?

Are you a highly organised individual who embraces challenge and getting the
best out of people in a busy and high pressure environment?

We’re recruiting for a Head of Business Support. Further information
including how to apply can be found on the Civil Service Jobs website

Read more about working at the AAIB

The deadline for applications is Wednesday 11 March.
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http://www.government-world.com/vacancy-head-of-business-support/
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https://draft-origin.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/organisations/air-accidents-investigation-branch/about/recruitment#administrative-support-staff

